
 

 

 

 

Maryland General Assembly 

March 29, 2022 

Dear Delegate A. Jones. 

     I am writing this objection on behalf of all American Christians who oppose granting an abortion for 

any and every possible reason.  This bill does not define the age of the “person” and blurs the line 

between a minor and an adult.  Nor does it mention the responsibility of parental consent should the 

“victim” or “person” be a minor.  It does not protect the “victim” or “person” from possible illegal or 

abusive actions which result in an “unwanted pregnancy” thus stripping said “victim” or “person” of 

her/his reproductive freedoms.  It simply dishonors the very “victims” or “persons” it is “suppose to” 

protect and therefore must be struck down.   

     Thank you for your time and attention to my objection to this unholy bill – HB1171 

Sincerely, 

Jo Ann Caggianelli 
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